
 

 
 

                                                                                                             4th June 2015                                        

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

End of GCSE Exam Arrangements 
 

The GCSE exams take place from the 5th May to the 22nd June 2015. Students are expected to attend school 
at normal time until the 12th June 2015. During this time lessons will run as normal. 

 
Your child’s final exam takes place on the 8th June 2015. Your child will be required to attend school on the 

18th June 2015 to attend a Leavers Mass and return text books. 

 
For those students whose exams continue to the 12th, 16thor 22nd June 2015 the school will provide a 

dropdown curriculum offer: 
 

Monday 8th June 2015- Students attend History Drop down or Science classes after the Maths exam. 

Students with no further examinations will be dismissed to return on the 18th of June. 
 

Tuesday 9th June 2015 – All students attend school for History or Science classes unless they have 
completed their last exam. 

 

Wednesday 10th June 2015 - History GCSE Paper 2. Product design dropdown periods 1-5 only. All other 
Year 11 students revise at home. 

 
Thursday 12th June 2015 - Physics Drop down – all students taking the physics paper are required to 

attend. 
 

Friday 13th June 2015 – all students taking the physics exam arrive for 8.30 line up. Those students with 

no further examinations will be dismissed to return on the 18th of June. 
 

Monday 15th June 2015- History Drop down day – only history students are required to attend. 
 

Tuesday 16th June 2015 - History GCSE Paper 3- students will be dismissed on completion of the exam to 

return on the 18th of June. 
 

Wednesday 17th June 2015 - Product design drop down periods 1-5 only. 
 

Thursday 18th June 2015 - Leavers Mass and book return. Students to arrive and return books from 9am 
 

Monday 21st June 2015 – Product design dropdown day from 8.55am 

 
Tuesday 22nd June 2015 - Product design GCSE examination. Students dismissed on completion of the 

exam. 
 

Thanks for your support and I wish your child every success in August 2015. GCSE results day takes place 

on the 20th August 2015 from 9.30am. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr O’Donoghue 
Assistant Head of KS4 


